
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

Mary Walston, Treasurer 
Friends of Val Hoyle 
3110 West 14th Avenue 
Portland, OR 97402 

Dear Ms. Walston: 

NOV - 8 2018 

RE: MUR 7512 

On October 19, 2018, you were notified that the Federal Election Commission received a 
complaint alleging violations of certain sections of the Federal Election Campaign Act of 1971, as 
amended. At that time, you were given a copy of the complaint and informed that a response to the 
complaint should be submitted within 15 days of receipt of the notification. 

On November 5, 2018, the Commission received additional information from the 
complainant pertaining to the allegations in the complaint. Enclosed is a copy of this additional 
information. If you wish to consider this information in your response to the allegations, you are 
hereby afforded an additional 15 days to do so, or we will assume the previous response is also 
intended for this correspondence. 

Any correspondence sent to the Commission must be addressed to one of the following 
(note, if submitting via email, this Office will provide an electronic receipt by email): 

Mail OR 
Federal Election Commission 
Office of Complaints Examination 
& Legal Administration 
Attn: Kathryn Ross, Paralegal 
1050 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20463 

Email 
cela@fec.gov 

MUR751200161



Lyo11-have-at1-.y...questions -please..-contact.K.athr..y_n..Ross aL(202)_69A.d539_o · olLfre.e a_..._ ____ -= 

1-800-424-9530. 

Sincerely, 

C), 
a .J/in 
Assistan General Counsel 
Complaints Examination & 
Legal Administration 

MUR751200162




